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Royal Government of Bhutan BHUTAN

Ministry of Finance Believe
Tashichhodzong
MoF/DMDF-1CGD/23/2024-25/ 11 uq November 14, 2024
NOTIFICATION

Subject: Revision of the Service Period Eligibility for Lump-Sum Pension Withdrawal

The Ministry of Finance would like to notify all the concerned agencies that the Government has
approved the revision of the service period eligibility for lump-sum pension withdrawal from 20
years to 23 years. The revision shall be applicable as follows:

e The eligibility for withdrawal of lump-sum pension has been extended from the 20" year to

the 23™ year of service;

The revision is applicable only to members who have not entered the pension scheme and not
completed 20 years of active service as of 1% November, 2024;

The revision shall not be applicable to members who have already entered the existing pension
scheme and completed 20 years of active service as of the effective date.

This notification is issued as per the approval of the 32™ Session of Lhengye Zhungtshog held on

October 31, 2024 conveyed vide letter no. C-3/32(6)/2024/294 dated 8™ November, 2024. This
shall come into effect from November I*', 2024.

(Leki V
Fin ecretary

Copy to:

Dasho Zimpon, Office of Gyalpoi Zimpon, Tashichho Dzong.
The Hon’ble Prime Minister, Gyelyong Tshokhang.

The Head of all Constitutional Bodies.

The Cabinet Secretary, Cabinet Secretariat.

The Secretaries, All Ministries

Heads of all the Autonomous Agencies

All Dzongdags.

All Thrompons & Gups

00 1O Wbk W=

Thimphu, Bhutan. Post Box No. 117, Phone no.: +975 2 322223/322271/322514




{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":false}



